Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you have all had a great week. We can’t believe we are about to head into
our final full week before the summer holidays. We are so proud of how far the children have come this year, they
have all worked so hard and deserve a well earned rest over the summer.

This week

We had our class trip to Marwell Zoo. The children had a wonderful, albeit wet day. We loved seeing all of the
animals, especially the snow leopard and the tiger. The children also enjoyed a workshop where they learnt about
animals that live in the rainforest and the food they eat.

Wow Words

rainforest: a tall, dense forest that receives lots of rain every year
foliage: leaves on a tree or other plant

predator: an animal that hunts and eats another animal for food

zoologist: a scientist who studies animals

Next week

We will be collecting in reading books, library books and reading records next week, so please make sure they are
in your child’s book bag. Last day of term is Tuesday 23rd July and we return to school on Tuesday 3rd
September. We hope you all have a lovely summer!

Best wishes

The Hedgehog Team




